
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter as a personal recommendation for
Deborah Arrington, a former colleague and friend for many
years.

Until recently, Deborah has been copy-writing for the
investment newsletter, Asian Growth Stocks, of which I am the
editor.  

I have had both the pleasure and honor of working closely
with Deborah for the better part of a decade, and it is during
this time that I saw my newsletter grow rather significantly
under her work and guidance.

Deborah is constantly bursting with bright ideas aimed at
increasing readership and revenues for my newsletter.  And
she’s able to translate these ideas into words in the most
effective manner, which resulted in tens of thousands of
dollars in generated revenues at a time.

One thing that I’ve always liked about Deborah is that
she would seldom let the pressure of work get to her.  Always
full of energy and enthusiasm, she could find the humor in a
tense and difficult situation, and that would usually flow
over to those working around her.

Considering the unpredictable work schedule that comes
with the business, she always sees her projects through.  A
great work ethic, indeed!

On a more personal level, Deborah is by far one of the
most honest and principled persons I’ve ever met.  She earned
my trust very quickly, and has never given me any reason to
question that trust, her work, as well as her dedication to
the job.  

She’s a terrific mom -- always proud of the achievements
of her daughter, and makes sure she shares those moments with
people around her.  It no surprise that she treats her work
with a similar degree of love, respect, and proudness. 

I highly recommend Deborah for employment with any
company looking for hard-working, intelligent, and honest
people. 

Sincerely,

Brian Tycangco, Editor
Asian Growth Stocks


